
July 2017 Newsletter 
Our quilt show is fast approaching and I am working at a slower pace than I would like on my 

various projects!  The summer is going too fast!  Truly, Quilting is more fun than housework!   We 

had 38 members and one guest, our August presenter. Sandra Kollath, at the July picnic.  Fun times 

and lots of food! Remember that our workshop will be held at Four Seasons Quilt Shop on 

the second floor.  Next month, will be Becky Goldsmith, trunk show and our last workshop for the 

year, also to be held at Four Seasons Quilt Shop. Good Luck on finishing your projects!  Angela 

Coleman, President 

 
WOW members: 
  
We are rapidly approaching our final 2 months for planning on our quilt show.  September 30th will 
soon be here! 
  
I wanted to provide an update along with some reminders: 
  
Quilt Show Entry Forms: 

 To date, we have had very few entries.  Limit of 3 per member (small groups and workshops do not 
count in this limit) 

 They are due to Cheryl Vessels no later than September 11th. 

 Excel form is attached  - please note you may have to "enable editing" at the top of the form in order 
to type within the cells. 

 Save a copy and return via e-mail to:  Cheryl Vessels at lcvessels@live.com 
 Hard copy forms are also available from Cheryl. 
 Quilt entry drop off instructions for the show are also located on the form.  

Raffle Tickets: 

 Each member has been given 20 tickets to sell or purchase yourself. 
 Please bring your money and ticket stubs to Brenda Dunlavy at the next meeting on August 28th 
 More tickets are available from Brenda.  

Boutique: 

 This is a huge fundraising effort for our guild.  
 This money helps sponsor the wonderful speakers that you've come to enjoy each month! 
 We need your donated boutique items at the next meeting on August 28th! 
 Please be creative ladies and bring your donations to Robin Kohls!  

Volunteers: 

 Linda Waterman is still looking to fill some volunteer slots for the show.  
 Please see her at the next meeting on August 28th to sign up. 
 Each Volunteer will be given a 2017 WOW Quilt Show lapel pin as a thank you for helping!  

Please remember - this is YOUR quilt show and an opportunity to show our friends, relatives, and 
neighbors who we are, and show them "Our World in Stitches"!! 
  
Regards, 
Janna Laumann 
2017 Co-Chair 
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